
From: Venera Duta  
Sent: 23 April 2023 19:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Hello, 
I've been a resident of Camden for more than 2 years and I'm writing to you 
about planning application (ref.2022/3853/P) which relates to Camden Lock 
Market and the development of new exhibition spaces, installation of new 
retail shop fronts within West Yard, opening up of Dead Dog Basin and the 
erection of a temporary observation wheel in Camden. 
 
I support this project because I think it's an appreciated point of attraction and 
can bring added value to the area. 
    In my opinion, in the last few years Camden Market became modern but 
preserving the architectural heritage,more organized and you feel more and 
more safe thanks to the security guards. 
 
Best regards, 
Venera Duta 
 
 


